
From: Sheryle Milmont

Reply To: monarck47@yahoo.com

To: agencypro2008@fec.gov

Subject: McCain/Feingold
Date: 02/18/2009 10:25 PM

Dear sirs;
 
I am writing to you in regard to the reporting of non commited pacs.  
I am a volunteer for our local democratic club here in Oxnard, CA.  I was 
elected Treasurer for the club.  I have been reading up on thr reporting of 
McCain  
/Feingold and wish to put my two cents in.
For many years I was involved in PTA and was also treasurer for a few of 
them.  the one thing I appreciated was that the reporting of our income to 
the IRS didn't happened until our gross receipts reached $25,000.
 
I would hope that you recognized that small grass roots club or PACs that 
we have to call ourselves now are still run by volunteers.  I would like to 
recommend that you would put your minimum amount to be reported on 
at $10,000 instead of $1,000 or if a contributor gives 10% of the total 
gross receipts
 
Thank you for your time,
 
 
 
 
Sheryle Milmont
Treasurer
Greater Oxnard Organization of Democrats
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